
From: LeMoine, Leigh
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 8/22/2013 11:18:03 AM
Subject: FW: Governor Haley

Attachments: VAMC MH Summit Email Invite 8-13-2013.pdf

Please let me know if gov staff or DMH need to attend.
 
Thanks,

Leigh
 
From: Laclaire, Amy [mailto:Amy.Laclaire@va.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2013 10:04 AM

To: LeMoine, Leigh

Subject: RE: Governor Haley
 
Thank you for your response and we’re sorry to hear Governor Haley will not be able to attend this important event.
If another member(s) of Governor Haley’s office would be able to attend in her place that would be greatly 
appreciated.
 
Thank you for your consideration,
 
Amy LaClaire, PsyD., L.P.
Suicide Prevention Coordinator
Internship Clinical Training Director
Clinical Psychologist
WJB Dorn VAMC
6439 Garners Ferry Rd.
Columbia, SC 29209
(803) 776. 4000 ext. 4360
 

 
 
 
From: LeMoine, Leigh [mailto:LeighLeMoine@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 14, 2013 10:24 AM

To: Laclaire, Amy

Subject: Governor Haley
 
Dear Amy-
 
Thank you for extending an invitation for Governor Haley to attend the WIB Dorn Veterans Affairs Medical Center 
Mental Health Summit on September 11, 2013.  The Governor appreciates your consideration, however, her schedule 
will not permit due to prior commitments.  Please feel free to contact me at (803) 734-5151 or by email: 
leighlemoine@gov.sc.gov if you should have any questions or if we may be of further assistance.
 
Sincerely,
Leigh LeMoine
Scheduler
 
Leigh LeMoine
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